
2023 Heritage Club Scholarship Results 

The Canada Post Heritage Club is very proud to offer a Scholarship Program to the 

dependants of our members (in good standing).  We are now in our sixth year 

with this program, and with this year’s class we have presented scholarships to 

nineteen fine young people.  The qualifications of the applicants are always 

impressive, making it a difficult choice for our evaluators.  We thank them for 

their thoughtful deliberations.  Congratulations to the 2023 winners and we wish 

them every success in their future endeavors.  They are all talented, hardworking 

individuals, and will surely do well in their studies and their chosen careers.  The 

future is in good hands, if the caliber of our applicants is any indication. 

 

Abbygale Davidson 

Abbygale is the granddaughter of Humber 

Chapter member Bruce Fleming.  Abby has 

maintained an excellent academic average 

while fully participating in her school and 

community.  As secretary of the School 

Council she received high praise for her 

work ethic and initiative.  Drama club, 

cross-country running and skiing, and 

participation in a school exchange program 

show a well-rounded individual, while her 

volunteer activities in wetlands protection 

prove her to be highly motivated to improve her world.  We wish her good luck as 

she begins her studies in Biomedical Science at the University of Guelph. 

 

 



Margaret Fallscheer   

Margaret is the granddaughter of Parkland 

Chapter member Sandra Fallscheer.  

Margaret participates in many school and 

extracurricular activities.  4H Club 

president, SPCA volunteer, Student 

Leadership Council, she finds time to 

volunteer with Canadian Parents for French 

and the parish Bebe project.  If that wasn’t 

enough, Margaret babysits, tutors, and is a 

trail guide program leader.  Her high 

academic level is reflected in the 

designation of Academic Great Distinction-French Immersion.  Congratulations, 

Margaret, and good luck with your studies in biological sciences at the University 

of Calgary. 

 

Christian Shimmin 

Christian is the grandson of Van Fraser member 

June Steeves.  Christian’s commitment to his 

studies is reflected in his 97% academic average, 

and this is balanced by his enthusiastic 

participation in school and parish activities.  A 

skilled track athlete, he is also a Sunday school 

teacher, camp counselor, and area leader in his job 

at MacDonalds.  His interest in physics in particular 

earned him the Exemplary Student Achievement 

Award for the past two years.  Christian will be 

working towards a science degree at Simon Fraser University, with a goal of 

medicine, possibly research. We wish him the very best of luck in this very 

worthwhile career. 


